
Planning & Urban Development Joseph E. Gray Jr. 
Director 

CITY OF PORTLAND 


April 13,2001 

Mr. Michael Komich 
Cheverus High School 
267 Ocean Avenue 
Portland, ME 04103 

RE: Cheverus high School, 267 Ocean Avenue 

Dear Mr. Komich, 

This letter is to confinn that the Portland Planning Authority has reviewed and approved 
a change in the exterior materials for the concession building at the Cheverus High 
School site on Ocean Avenue. The approval involves substituting a concrete block 
material for vinyl siding shown on the original plan. Please note that this approval does 
not include the maroon accent stripe feature. This particular feature does not appear 
appropriate given the context of the adjoining residential neighborhood. 

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please call Rick Knowland ofthe 
Planning Staff. 

Sincerely, 

/¥~~ 
Alexander Jaegennan 
ChiefPlanner 

CC: Richard Knowland, Senior Planner 
f. Samuel Hoffses, Chief ofBuilding Inspections 

y"Marge Schmuckal, Zoning Administrator 

Tony Lombardo, Project Engineer 

Jay Reynolds, Development Review Coordinator 

William Bray, Deputy Director/City Traffic Engineer 

Nancy Knauber, Associate Engineer 

JeffTarling, City Arborist 

Penny Littell, Associate Corporation Counsel 


389 Congress Street • Portland, Maine 04101 • (207) 874-8721 • FAX 756·8258 • TrY 874·8936 



Lt. Gaylen McDougall, Fire Prevention 

Inspections Department 

Lee Urban, Director ofEconomic Development 

Don Hall, Appraiser, Assessor's Office 


, 13usan Doughty, Assessor's Office 
Approval Letter File 
Frank Crabtree, Harriman Assoc., One Auburn Business Park, Auburn, ME 04210 


